
The SCC and SAA invites to a conference and gala dinner

NEW REVISIONS TO THE SWEDISH ARBITRATION ACT AND 
LATEST DEVELOPMENTS IN SWEDISH PRACTICE 

New revisions modernizing the Swedish Arbitration Act came into effect on March 1, 
complementing the recently revised SCC Rules and new Court procedures, all enhancing 
arbitration efficiency, effectiveness and transparency. 

Update your knowledge by joining leading Swedish and international experts discussing these 
developments at a half-day conference and celebrate the new Act with a gala dinner on May 20, 
2019 at the Opera Terrace in Stockholm. 

The half-day conference will be preceded by the SAA’s Annual General Meeting and be followed 
by GAR Live May, 21, making a interesting cluster of arbitration events in Stockholm.

Date:	 Monday, 20 May 2019  
Time:	 12:45–17:00	 Conference 
	 18:30	 Pre-drinks and gala dinner 
Venue:	 Grand Hôtel (Conference venue) and The Opera Terrace (Dinner venue)

Dress code for the gala dinner is business formal attire.

Registration is now open! Make sure to secure a seat at the conference and dinner by submitting 
your registration here, no later than 10 May 2019. Please note that your registration is binding upon 
completing the registration form.

For further information, program and updates about the event, please visit the SAA’s website here.

https://swedisharbitration.se/
http://gar.live/stockholm2019
https://www.grandhotel.se/en
https://operakallaren.se/en/meeting-event/meeting-rooms/the-opera-terrace
https://swedisharbitration.se/register/?id=2643
https://swedisharbitration.se/event/half-day-conference-20-may-2019/

